Republic of the Philippineé
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
[lagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

January 12, 2022

MR. NICASIO A. EDER,JR.
Proprietor

Nikel Construction & Trading

San Fermin, Cauayan City

Isabela

Sir:

This attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given
to Nikel Construction that work may proceed on Project: Replacement of
Broken Tiles at the Hallway and Lobby of Manuel A. Roxas District Hospital,
Roxas, Isabela effective within seven (7) days after the receipt of this notice.
Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
under terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the

Implementation Schedule

Please acknowledge receipt of this Notice by signing the space below and return
a copy to this Office.

Very truly yours,

s

HON. RODOLFO T. ALBANO Il
Provincial Governor

Conforme:

MR. NICASIO A.E
Date: =14~ o222




